
For your diary.........

Wednesday, 16 December 2020 Students last Day Term 4, 2020

Thursday, 17 December and Friday, 18 December 2020 Sta� Development Days

Friday, 29 January 2021 First Day Term 1, 2021 -  students
(1-6) 

Friday, 29 January, Monday 1 February and Tuesday 2
February

Kindergarten 2021 - selected day

Tuesday, 2 February - Friday, 5 February 2021 Year 5 - Great Aussie Bush Camp

Wednesday, 3 February 2021 Kindergarten 2021 students start

Monday, 8 February - Thursday, 11 February 2021 Year 6 - Canberra Excursion

From the Principal, Mr Paul Miller

Wambi's Wavebreaker
Term 4 Week 10 - 16 December, 2020



Dear Parents and Carers,
Today we farewell our Year 6 students and wish them all the very best for their future in high

school and beyond. We hope they will keep fond memories of their education at Wamberal Public

School and the many friendships made. Thank you to the Year 6 Farewell Committee for

organising an amazing farewell for students. COVID restrictions did not damper any of the

festivities. A fantastic time was had by all.

Congratulations to all students on another year of hard work and dedication with many and

varied achievements and e�orts in so many areas.

Thank you to our dedicated and hard working teaching and non-teaching sta�, committed and

supportive P&C and constant high levels of support o�ered from our parents and community. It

has been greatly appreciated during 2020.

Returning to School in 2021
Friday 29th January 2021 - Years 1 to 6 students return

Friday 29th January 2021 - Tuesday 2nd February - Kindergarden (Early Stage 1) - selected day

only.

Wednesday 3rd February 2021 - All Kindergarten classes commence.

Teachers and students moved to new room locations in the past week. These are the locations

and class grouping that all students will return to at the beginning of 2021 and commence regular

learning until classes are formed. Back to school reminder information will be posted via our

Skoolbag App and FACEBOOK site the week prior to school resuming.

School Security
Thank you for helping keep our school safe. You are encouraged to report any suspicious

behaviour on school grounds during the holidays to School Security on 1300 880 021 or local

police.

I wish all our families a safe and happy Christmas vacation and look forward to working with you

again in 2021.

Paul Miller

Principal



P&C

Merry Christmas
The P&C would like to wish all members of the school community a Merry Christmas and a happy

and safe holiday break. We would like to thank everyone who has supported us in our e�orts this

year and we welcome anyone who hasn't joined up to consider joining us in 2021.Thanks to the

school sta� for all you have done for our children during what has obviously been an incredibly

challenging year.

Other NewsOther News
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Tra�c and Parking around your School
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Wamberal Public School

 Lea Ave, Wamberal NSW, Australia

 02 4384 1111

 wamberal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

 www.wamberal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

 Facebook

https://www.google.com/maps?daddr=-33.4109426,151.4459521&hl=en
tel:024384 1111
mailto:wamberal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.wamberal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/WamberalPS/

